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April 12, 2021 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20426 

Re:      Premium Energy Holdings’ Request of Withdrawal for the Ashokan 

Pumped Storage Project, FERC Project No. P-15056-000 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

Premium Energy Holdings, LLC (“Premium Energy”) requests to withdraw the 

preliminary permit application for the Ashokan Pumped Storage Project (P-15056-

000).  

Our request is mainly due to the social impact the proposed project reservoirs 

would cause. Once a more suitable project location is identified, Premium Energy 

may file a new application for a PSH project. 

If you have any questions or require additional information regarding this 

request, please contact me at (909) 595-5314 or email me at victor.rojas@pehlcc.net. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Victor M. Rojas 

Managing Director at Premium Energy 

Holdings, LLC 

Enclosures 

cc: 

355 South Lemon Ave, Suite A 

Walnut, CA 91789 

(909) 595-5314 Phone 

(909) 595-5394 Fax 


